
                    
 
 

 
 

              7th February 2019 
Dear Parents,  
   
On Wednesday 13th February, Year 3 have ‘The Priest’s House Museum’ in Wimborne 
visiting them as part of their Roman Studies.  
 
They will be taking part in a number of activities including: 
An Indoor Archaeological Dig 
Roman Object / Food Handling 
Mosaics and Dressing Up 
 
On the day children need to wear their school uniform.  
They will eat lunch as normal in the school hall.  
The cost of the activity is £5 per child. 
  
We are looking for a couple of parent helpers to help. If you are free, please speak to Mrs 
Schoorens as soon as possible.  
 
Please complete the slip below to give permission for your child to take part in the activities.  
 
Risk Assessments will be available at school for any parents wishing to see them. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
I give permission for ________________________ to take part in the activities provided by 
‘The Priests House Museum’. 
 
I enclose a contribution of £5.00.     
 
Signed______________________________ 
 
 
 
 

 


